
 
 

 

 City of Woonsocket, RI 
    Planning Board 
 

 
Cancellation Notice 
 
Due to a lack of business on the agenda, the Woonsocket Planning Board meeting scheduled for 
Tuesday, August 4, 2020 has been cancelled. The next regularly scheduled meeting of the 
Woonsocket Planning Board is on Tuesday, September 1, 2020 at 6:00 p.m. 
 
 
 
_____________________     July 30, 2020 
Kevin Proft     
Admirative Officer  

 


